NOTICE TO COOPERATORS AND RESIDENTS THAT THE NEXT MEETING OF THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS OF FELLOWSHIP HALL, INC. WILL BE HELD IN PERSON AT FAIRCHILD HALL ON
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2023 AT 7:00 P.M.

The next meeting of the Board of Directors of Fellowship Hall, Inc. will be held in person in
Fairchild Hall on Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.

As explained in prior communications, under the Mitchell-Lama Reform Law, cooperators and
residents have a right to participate in the “open” part of Board Meetings, during which they
will have an opportunity to ask questions of, and make comments to, the Board. The Board
Meeting will then proceed to consider non-confidential matters, and the cooperators and
residents are welcome to stay for the discussion of those matters. Finally, the Board will go
into an Executive Session, at which only Board Members will be present, to consider
confidential matters. As a reminder, all cooperators and residents have a right to request and
receive copies of the non-confidential portions of the Minutes of the Board Meetings, as well as
the text of any non-confidential resolutions adopted and how each Board Member voted on
such resolutions.

If any cooperator or resident would like to attend the October 18, 2023 Meeting in person,
please let our Office Manager, Lauren Majdanski, know before 6:00 p.m. on October 17 (the
day before the Meeting), so that we can set up the room to provide seating for you. Please let
Lauren Majdanski or me know if there are specific matters that you would like to discuss with
the Board.

If anyone has any questions, you can contact me either by email at paulcmeyer@gmail.com or
on my cell phone at (914) 552-0180.

Best regards,
Paul C. Meyer
President
October 5, 2023
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